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At Kitchen Craft Edmonton, the health and 

safety of our customers and staff is of utmost 

importance. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 

and in an effort to do our part to stop the spread 

of this virus, our showrooms are currently 

closed to the public. 

However, our designers and team are equipped 

to work with you remotely. Both telephone and 

online consultations are available.

If you are already working with a designer, 

please contact them directly. If not, simply click 

on one of our professional designers at https://

kitchencraft.pro/stores/edmonton/designers/ to 

email a request for a FREE online consultation 

via Skype or Facetime. They will call you to 

book a suitable time to virtually meet!
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